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Hosams Abu Meri 

Minister for Health of the 

Republic of Latvia 

 

 

 

Dear Honorable Minister Hosams Abu Meri! 

 

The Ministry of Health of Ukraine presents its compliments to the Ministry of 

Health of the Republic of Latvia. 

Since the night of February 24, 2022, Ukraine has been under full-scale attack by 

Russia. Ukraine is courageously fighting the Russian invaders, defending its homeland 

and protecting the Ukrainian people. 

Ukrainian cities are being shelled, with rockets often hitting civilian homes and 

even functioning hospitals. A big part of the medical infrastructure has been destroyed. 

The healthcare system is in particular need of support now, as our doctors are at the 

frontline of the fight for the lives of Ukrainians, and our citizens need uninterrupted 

support, treatment and medicines. 

We sincerely ask you to support the Ukrainian people in need of proper and timely 

medical care by considering providing us with humanitarian aid according to the 

Annex. 

At the same time, we would like to inform you that in accordance with the Order 

of the Ministry of Health of Ukraine No. 474 of March 12, 2022 «Some Issues of 

Receiving Humanitarian and Charitable Assistance under Martial Law» (as amended 

by Order No. 2201 of December 26, 2022), the State Institution Public Health Center 

of the Ministry of Health of Ukraine (hereinafter - SI PHC) is entitled to receive 

medicines, medical devices, consumables, medical equipment, personal protective 

equipment and other goods necessary for the proper provision of health care under 

martial law imposed in connection with the military aggression of the Russian 

Federation against Ukraine. In the event of receipt of humanitarian and charitable aid, 

the SI PHC of the Ministry of Health of Ukraine ensures its acceptance and distribution. 
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For the correct processing of documents (packing lists, invoices, etc.), please 

indicate the following recipient: State Institution «Public Health Center of the Ministry 

of Health of Ukraine». 41, Yaroslavska Str, Kyiv, 04071, Ukraine. EDRPOU code: 

40524109. IBAN Number UA118201720343101009300097402. 

It is important to indicate the Code of the recipient  from the Unified Register of 

Humanitarian Aid Recipients  «ЄР24» in the customs declaration. 

To clarify the delivery address, which is determined taking into account a 

number of factors: estimated delivery date, temperature regime, cargo volume, etc., as 

well as other organizational details, please contact Chernyshova Maryna, 

+380639700190, support.moz@moz.gov.ua.  

We are looking forward to our further close cooperation and strengthening our 

partnership. 

 

 

Annex on 1 sheet. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

First Deputy Minister                                                                          Serhii DUBROV 

 

 

 
Arina Larkevyсh: a.d.larkevych@moz.gov.ua 
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